



A CHILD WHO GARRIES
A book with a bookmark
in it is in two places
At the SAME time.

Tony Abbott b



Food Containers and Overheities 1. Match the words with the containers:



1. Cup 2. Cone 3. Bottle 4. Jug 5. Plate 6. Bag 7. Can 8. Carton 9. Jar 10. Packet 11. Basket 12. Bowl 13. Bar 14. Box 15. Glass 16. Mug 17. Loaf 18. Tin 19. Piece 20. Slice

3.	Read the sentences and guess the
IOW	'as:
1.	We can put liquid into a special glass
cor	tainer. It is a
2.	This container, made of stiff paper
	plastic, is used to keep food or
dri	nk. It is a
3.	You can keep the liquid in it under
pre	ssure. It is a
- 10 Carlot	We use this small round container to
and the second second	nk tea or coffee. It is a
5.	We use this container to drink
lem	onade, juice, milk. It is a
6.	We use a round glass container for
sto	ring jam or honey. It is a
7.	ring jam or honey. It is a People cut bread, meat into thin flat
pie	ces. These are
pie	ces, These are

2.	Find	12	words
1 50			FEBRUARY.

W	P	I	M	В	0	X
С	A	R	T	0	N	P
U	С	В	I	T	U	I
P	K	A	N	T	N	E
С	E	s	L	L	I	С
0	Т	K	0	E	W	Е
N	D	E	A	M	U	G
E	S	T	F	J	U	G

4. Fill in the words:
1. I'd like a of coffee.
2. Can you buy a of bread
and a of milk?
3. Can you pass me this
of juice, please?
4. I'm eating a of pizza
now.
5. You can take a of
crisps in the kitchen.
6. The of cereals is on
the table.
7. Would you like a of
lemonade?
8. Can you cut this of
bread, please?
9. Buy a of chocolate,
nleace

II. Read the text and answer the questions.



My lovely family

Hello! My name is Ana. I am eight years old and I am from the USA. I'm going to introduce you to my lovely family. It is quite big and we are very happy.

My mother's name is Laura and my father's is Peter. My mother has got blond hair and she is very tender. My father is tall and slim and he is a funny person.

My parents have got three children. There's my brother Tim, my baby brother David and me. Tim is a sweet boy who loves playing and being with me all the time. He is

only three years old so he attends the kindergarten. My younger brother, David, is a seven-month baby but he is full of personality. He likes being at my father's lap and he never disposes of Eddy, his bunny.

My father has got a sister. Her name is Olivia and she is my aunt. My mother has got two brothers. Their names are Richard and William and they are my uncles.

I have also got my grandparents and my cousins Jacob, Kevin and Chloe.

We have got a pet called Pirate, he is my favourite dog!

I love my family and my pet.

Answer the following questions about the text.
1. How old is Ana?
2. Is she British?
3. How many brothers has she got?
4. What's her mother's name?
5. What's her father's name?
6. How old is Tim?
7. Who is Eddy?
8. How many cousins has Ana got?
9. What are their names?

B Complete the table with family relationships.

MALE	FEMALE
father	
	sister
uncle	
	grandmother
son	
	cousin

Match th	ne opposites.		
old	•	•	small
big	•	•	short
happy	•	•	serious
tall	•	•	fat
slim	•	•	young
funny	•	•	hate
love	•	•	unhappy

Alfred's daily routine

Read the text carefully.

Alfred is an American boy. He lives in Los Angeles, California. He lives with his family in a modern house. He is eleven years old and he has got an older brother, David, and a younger sister, Emma.

He starts his day at about half past seven. He gets up, goes to the bathroom, takes a shower, brushes his teeth and get dressed. Then he has breakfast and at a quarter to eight he leaves home and catches the bus to school.



Classes begin at half past eight. He usually has lunch at the school canteen at half past twelve. After school, at a quarter past five, he goes home. There he does his school homework and when he finishes it he helps his Mum laying the table. At half past seven the family dines together.

Alfred is a very helpful boy, so he helps his mother cleaning up everything after dinner.

He usually watches TV for a while after dinner and at about ten o'clock the most he brushes his teeth again, puts on his Spider Man pajamas and goes to bed. His parents always kiss him good night before he gets asleep. Alfred is a very happy boy!

1	True or False?	2 Match the ant	onyr	ms.
2 3 4 5 6 7	Alfred is an American boy	modern older starts leaves begin together helpful happy	:	 enters alone end old-fasioned unhappy younger finishes unhelpful
2 3 4 5 6 7 8	Answer the following questions. Where does Alfred live? What's his sister's name? Does he have breakfast at home? What time does he leave home? Where does he have lunch? When does he return home? Does he make homework at school or at home?			
9	. Is he a helpful boy? 0. What about you? What's your daily routine like? -			

CAN YOU COOK?

This teenager can — and his mum's very happy with him

om is like any other teenager. He goes to school, does his homework, meets his friends and enjoys doing sport.

But between 5.30 and 6.30 from Monday to Friday, Tom does something different. He cooks dinner for all the family: mum, dad, younger brother Joe and older sister Emma.



66 I think it's important for teenagers to learn how to cook. Maths and English are important, of course, but they need other skills too to help them in today's world.

First I taught Tom how to cook easy meals like pizza or egg and chips. Then he started using recipes in my cookery books. Yesterday he made vegetable soup. It was very good!

Tom's mum

66 I love cooking and I think I'm really good at it. None of my friends cook. I don't know why, it isn't difficult and it's great fun!

Tom

In the past, Tom didn't help out at home and his mum wasn't very happy with him. Today, things are different and she is very happy.

VI. Choose the meaning of the word in CAPITALS in these sentences from the reading text above.

http://gamedata.britishcouncil.org/lep25_embed/MTk5MTI=/teens

VII. Are the sentences true or false?

http://gamedata.britishcouncil.org/lep25_embed/MTk5MTE=/teens

VIII. Fill the gaps with the correct word from the box.

http://gamedata.britishcouncil.org/lep25_embed/MTk5MTA=/teens